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August 26, 1998
DLN:98:056

U.S. Nyclear Regulaiory Commission oy
Attn: Mr. Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director Nt
Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation
Oftfice of International Programs

Mail Stop 3H-5 s
Washington, DC 205656 o

I I

Dear Mr. Hauber:

Enclosed is a request for issuance of an export license to authorize the shipment of 27,680 kgs
of enriched uranium, in the form of approximately 31,600 kgs of UO, powder to Nuclear Fuel
Industries, Ltd. In Japan for fabrication into reload fuel for Fukushima 1 Units 2, 3,445,
Fukushima 2 Units 3 & 4 and Kashiwazaki Kariwa Units 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5.

A check for $2,900 is enclosed.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (508) 375-8380.

Very truly yours,

VA Now

D L. Noss
Senior Scientist, Safeguards
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Siemens Power Corporation

Nuctear Division 2101 Horn Rapids Road Tel: (609) 376-8100
Engineering & Manufacturing P.O. Box 130 Fax: (609) 375-8402
Richland, WA 98362-0130




